
OSHClub News 
Before School / After School Care Program  
 
Program Update 
Hello all parents / caregivers and children,  
It looks like we are going to have another hot week, so I would like to remind everyone to bring 
plenty of water and ensure you have your hats when coming to OSHClub! As it is Term 1, it’s time 
to Slip, Slop, Slap! To keep everyone safe we have a strict “No hat, no outside play” policy. We 
provide sun cream for the children – if your children are sensitive or allergic to a certain type  
please inform the Coordinator at the program. We also encourage you to read our sun smart  
policy. Thanks for your time and have a great week!  

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428 197 483 
Coordinator: Jenny Archer 
Educators: Monique Wright 
OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  
All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 
account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 
your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 
program. 
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